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Cleanliness Drive 

Organized By- NCC Unit 

 
On 28-11-2019, the NCC cadets of Government P.G. College Bazpur organized a 

cleanliness drive in Ward No. 11, Bazpur. This time, the cadets focused on cleaning the 

roads of the ward. The cadets arrived at the designated location early in the morning and 

began their work. They first collected the litter that was scattered on the streets and 

disposed of it in the nearest dustbins. They then swept the roads and removed all the dirt 

and debris, leaving them clean and tidy. As part of the drive, the cadets also interacted 

with the residents of the area and educated them about the importance of keeping the 

environment clean. They encouraged the locals to dispose of their garbage in the dustbins 

and to avoid littering on the streets. The cleanliness drive was a success, and the cadets 

received appreciation from the locals for their efforts. The streets of the ward were left 

clean and tidy, and the residents were pleased with the cadets' work. 
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